
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
ATT: Kirsten Walli, Secretary 
 
September 19, 2007. 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re: Stakeholder Consultation on Electricity Distributors’ Provision of Service and 
Application of Charges. 
Board File No. EB-2007-0722 
 
In accordance with the OEB’s e-mail and web posting of September 6, 2007, ECMI 
confirms its interest in participating in the process for Stakeholder Consultation on 
Electricity Distributors’ Provision of Service and Application of Charges.  
Board File No. EB-2007-0722.  
 
With respect to the specific items in the posting, ECMI:-   

 Intends to attend the October 18, 2007 meeting. 
 Does not intend to request cost eligibility. 

 
Two paper copies are enclosed. Electronic copies in both Adobe Acrobat and Word have 
been sent by email to boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
Requested contact details are as follows:- 
Roger White, President  
Energy Cost Management Inc., 
1236 Sable Drive,  
Burlington, Ontario 
L7S 2J6 
 
E-mail address:  rew@worldchat.com
Phone number: 905 639 7476 
Fax number:  905 639 1693 
 
Respectfully submitted for the Board’s consideration, 
 
Original signed by R. White 
 
Roger White 
President  
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